TOWN OF ARLINGTON

Director of Recreation Joseph J. Connelly



RECREATION DEPARTMENT

03/07/2016

Town Clerk Town of Arlington 730 Massachusetts Avenue Arlington, MA 02476

Re: Chapter 268A, Section 20(b)(3) Certification

To Whom it May Concern:

On behalf of the Recreation Department, I have offered part-time work to take the monthly minutes for the Park and Recreation Commission to Deane Stacchi, who is currently employed as the Assistant Kid Care Director with the Town of Arlington Recreation Department. The duties of taking the minutes for the Park Commission are outside Mrs. Stacchi's regular duties with the Arlington Recreation Department and will be done outside of his regular working hours. She will be compensated by the Recreation Department for not more than 500 hours per year. I hereby certify that the Recreation Department does not have staff available to perform the duties of taking the minutes for the Park Commission.

By their signatures below, members of the Board of Selectmen approve the exemption of Mr. from G.L. c. 268A, § 20(a), for the purposes of the part-time work described herein.

	Signed,
	Joe Connelly Director of Recreation
Approved, Arlington Board of Selectmen:	

Personnel File

Fachi Geelles

03/07/2016

Town Clerk Town of Arlington 730 Massachusetts Avenue Arlington, MA 02476

Re: Chapter 268A, Section 20(b), Disclosure

To Whom it May Concern:

cc:

I am employed as the Assistant Director of Kid Care with the Town of Arlington Recreation Department. In accordance with G.L. c. 268A, § 20(b), I am writing to disclose my financial interest in a personal-services contract with the Town of Arlington Recreation Department. Specifically, I have been offered and accepted part-time work with the Recreation Department to take the minutes at the Park and Recreation Committee meetings during the year for not more than 8 hours per week. I expect to receive compensation in the amount of \$ 20.00 per hour for this work. The work I will be doing for the Recreation Department is not part of my regular duties as the Assistant Kid Care Director with the Arlington Recreation Department and I will be performing this work outside my normal working hours with the Arlington Recreation Department. I will not be compensated by the Recreation Department for more than 500 hours of additional work per year.

Deanna Stacchi

Caryn Malloy, Director of Human Resources Joe Connelly, Recreation Director